
                                                                                
 

 

Newsletter 4 

Taking Shape 

 

Shepherd’s Wharf Anglican Church Rydalmere’s 

new ministry centre and community hub is taking 

shape with structural elements now in place. Despite 

the level of rain Syndey has experience during the 

summer months, we are still on track 

 

 

 
 

 
Key developments to date: 

➢ Structural alterations and replacement roof 

completed  

➢ Lift well preliminaries completed, and 

installation of lift will commence shortly. 

➢ Internal partitions and walls roughed in.  

➢ Services roughed in for bathroom.  

➢ Electrical and ICT services roughed in.   

➢ Alterations to accommodate 2nd floor fire 

escape done. 

➢ Integration of indoor and outdoor areas on 

the lower floor commenced. 

 

Figure 1: New roof on for 1st floor worship space 

Figure 2:New ground floor access provides flow 
between to ground floor area and outdoor space 

Figure 3:New ground floor access provides flow 
between to ground floor area and outdoor space 



                                                                                
 
The new accessible open-space design, church and 
community hub is quickly taking shape with the layout 
becoming a reality. A space for everyone to enjoy. 

 
Join our Community Activities 
 
As we prepare for the anticipated opening of the new 
ministry centre and community hub in the 3rd quarter 
this year, now is the perfect time to get involved in our 
community and experience one of our many current 
activities to children and young people.  

 
➢  “Playtime” is a playgroup for preschool children 
and their carers. It currently meets at the Dundas Area 
Neighbourhood Centre.  
➢ “Spark” is an after-school club for primary aged 
children. It currently meets at Rydalmere Public School. 
➢ “Insight “is our youth group for young people in 
school years 6-12. It meets at Tara Junior School. 
 
 
 
 

Figure 4:New kitchen taking shape 

Supporting the Community 
 
Shepherd’s Wharf is committed to making a positive 
difference in the lives of people living in Rydalmere, 
Dundas, Telopea and Oatlands.  Our new Ministry Centre 
and Community Hub has been conceived and planned in 
collaboration with community partners in mind.  
 
We are now open to enquires from community groups for 
the use our new community hub. Please get in touch if 
you’re interested. 
 
 

 

Proudly funded by the NSW Government in association with Shepherd’s Wharf Anglican Church 
Rydalmere and the Anglican Diocese of Sydney. 

For more updates, stay connected with us! www.dundasanglican.com.au 

Figure 6: New meeting rooms framed up 
and lift well ready for fit out 

Figure 4: New ground floor accessible bathrooms 
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